
 

March 2010 
 
 
Dear Friend: 
 
You are cordially invited to attend our 24th Annual Awards Night dinner on 
Monday, April 19th, 2010 from 6:30 – 9:00PM.  During this event the 
Outstanding Boy & Girl members of the 2009-10 club year will be honored. 
 
Featured at this year’s event will be a table service dinner, including a salad, 
baked ziti, chicken franchaise, vegetable, potato, ice cream, coffee, tea, milk, soda 
and bread/rolls.  There will be a charge for adults of $18.00 per person.   
Children over 5 years of age will be charged $12.00.  Coaches and children 
receiving an award will be admitted free of charge – Coaches, you must still 
RSVP.   
 
Included during the evening will be: 
 

 Presentation of the 2010 "Youth of the Year Award" 
 Entertainment 
 Team Awards - WISL Soccer, Swim Team    
 Special Awards for Kinderkare Program, Jr. Boy/Girl, 
  Dolores Colucci Healey and Pete Marchioni Scholarship Awards 

 
We hope all of you will stay for the duration of the program in order to honor all 
of our winners.  
 
Because of our commitment with the caterer, we need an accurate count.  All 
tickets must be purchased by Monday, April 12, 2010.  If you plan to attend this 
memorable night, please fill out the attached form and return to the Boys & 
Girls Club of Clifton. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Robert Foster 
Executive Director 
 


